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Dear Parents, 

Welcome back, I hope you all had a restful break and managed to make the most of the milder weather. 

 

The slushies went on sale this week and seem to have been a huge success with the majority of the children. 

If you would like your child to have a slush with their lunch, please could you send the money into school via the 

class teacher, writing their name and choice of flavour on the envelope, as the current system of paying  is  

causing a bottle neck and congestion at the office. 

 

Your child has come home with a ‘your choice’ menu this week so you will be able to select which meal they would like for the 

following week. Please ensure these are returned by Wednesday 1st March so they have the food choice they would like. 

 

All the classes have begun the new term with enthusiasm for their new topics and the learning challenges ahead. 

Fir Tree class have been explorers this week and will be involved in discovering and exploring the environment around them. 

In Forge class, this term’s learning will be centred around the text  ‘The Snail and The Whale’ and linked the topic of journeys. 

Hurstwood class are going to be learning about the Stone Age and will be using the text ‘Stone Age Boy’ as a stimulus for their 

learning. 

In Kemsley class, the learning using the text ‘The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe’ will be continuing with the children devel-

oping a variety of writing genres using this text as a basis. 

Oakwood Class will also be continuing to use the text ‘The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe’  as a starting point for their 

writing and much of their topic  based learning. 

 

Due to the success of the Class led Worships we have decided to have Class led Worships for this term too:- 

Oakwood Thursday 2.3.17 

Kemsley Thursday 9.3.17 

Hurstwood Thursday 16.3.17 

Forge  Thursday 23.3.17 

Fir Tree Wednesday 29.3.17 

We would be delighted if you are able to join us for these. 

Just a reminder that you are also welcome to join us for Celebration Worship every Friday from 9.10 a.m. 

 

I will be holding the first ‘Tea and Talk’ session on Wednesday 15th March at 2.00p.m. The topic will be the National         

Curriculum, it would be lovely to see lots of you join us for this session. 

 

Unfortunately Miss Law will not be at school for the whole of this term, we are hoping she will be well enough to join us again 

after the Easter break as she has had to undergo surgery. We all wish her well and hope she has a speedy recovery. 

During Miss Law’s absence Mrs Wingrove and Mrs Place will be taking Oakwood class. Mrs Fisher will be joining us on a Friday 

to teach in Forge class. If you have any questions regarding this please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week 

Fir Tree  Darcey Pettit 

Forge   Luchia Thomas 

Hurstwood  Henry Ridden 

Kemsley  Abigail Maclellan 

Oakwood      Mrs Wingrove   

 

Dates for your Diary 

28.2.17 Pancake races  

1.3.17  St David’s Tag Day 

2.3.17  Oakwood Class led Worship 

9.3.17  Kemsley Class led Worship 

9.3.17  Spring Disco 3.30p.m.—5.00p.m. 

15.3.17 Parent Forum ‘Tea and Talk’ 2.00p.m. 

16.3.17 Hurstwood Class led Worship 

17.3.17 St. Patrick’s Tag Day 

23.3.17 Forge Class led Worship 

23.3.17 Hurstwood Trip to Kent Life 

24.3.17 Mother’s Day gift sale 

29.3.17 Fir Tree Class led Worship 

29.3.17 Parent’s consultation evening 

30.3.17 Parent’s consultation evening 

31.3.17 Easter Service at St Peters 9.30a.m. 

  Easter Egg hunt 2p.m. 

  Last day of Term 

           Stars of the Week 

Fir Tree  Amelie Cameron  

Forge   Rebecca Maclellan 

Hurstwood  Robin Rose   

Kemsley  Ethan Rollings 

Oakwood  Daniel Collyer  

Writer of the Week 

Fir Tree Darcey Pettit 

Forge  Emil Alawad 

Hurstwood Robyn Taylor  

Kemsley Logan Hegley 

Oakwood Lewis Ridden 

We are delighted to announce 

that Mia Colyer is our 2017 

May Queen and the 2017 May 

King is Lewis Ridden. We are certain that 

they will both do a  

fantastic job of repre-

senting the school for 

this special occasion. 

World Book Day is 2nd March. We are sending home a £1 

book token for every child. These can be redeemed at various 

book sellers such as W.H.Smith and shops displaying the     

National Book token symbol between 27th February—26th March. If you 

would like another token please call into the office. 

We are holding our own school book sale ion Friday 3rd March in the school 

hall with books costing a maximum of £1.00. Unfortunately these tokens     

cannot be redeemed against the sale of these books. 

Don’t forget to join us for our pancake races on 

Tuesday 28.2.17 at 3p.m. We will be running on 

the field so wellies and a pancake will be        

required. No after school club on this Tuesday. 

Please do have a look at our new website 

it is being constantly updated—

particularly the calendar section.              

In addition to our website, we have     

subscribed to mobile APP, which runs 

along-side. This will allow you quicker access to parent 

information, you will also be able to receive push notifica-

tions and alerts. To download the APP you will need to go 

into google play or APP store and search for Bredhurst 

CofE  school, you should be able to find the mobile APP 

there. 


